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PROVIDER ALERT

New Effective Date for Peer Recovery Support Services
January 19, 2023

Target Audience: Community-Based SUD Providers

The purpose of this alert is to inform providers that the new projected implementation
date for Peer Recovery Support Services is now June 1, 2023. The Department is
updating the original implementation date of March 1, 2023 to June 1, 2023 to align with
the revised timeline for promulgation of the COMAR 10.09.80 regulations; the authority
to implement this new service.

For questions regarding the new projected implementation date, please contact
Peer.Reimbursement@maryland.gov.

Thank you,

Optum Maryland Team
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